
 
 
 
June 23, 2025 
 
 
TO:  Ken Barish, PhD, Chair, Academic Senate, UCR Division 
 
FROM: Marcus Kaul, Ph.D., Chair, Faculty Executive Committee, UCR School of Medicine 
 
SUBJECT: [Systemwide Review] Proposal: Proposed Revisions to Academic Personnel Manual (APM) 

230, Visiting Appointments   

 
 
Dear Ken, 
 
The Committee reviewed the Proposed Revisions to Academic Personnel Manual (APM) 230, Visiting 
Appointments, and appreciated the clarifications while it did not have any reservations on the updated version. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Marcus Kaul, Ph.D.  
Chair, Faculty Executive Committee School of Medicine 


